
 
 

Aim High....Fly High 
 
 
 
 

28 February 2017 
       
 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 
 

Year 1 Multi Skills Festival 
 

 
On Thursday 9th March, we will be taking part in a Year 1 multi skills festival at Bellbird 
Primary School. This is a fun morning of team games that most of the children took part 
in last year. Please send your child in to school with a named water bottle.  Children will 
also need their full PE kit in school that day, including plimsolls / trainers and trousers in 
case it is chilly.  If hot and sunny, children should come with a named sun hat.  
 
We will be transported to Sawston and back by coach, leaving Duxford at 9.30am and 
arriving back in time for normal lunchtime arrangements.  
 
Please come in to the office or speak to me if you have any questions regarding this 
event. 
 
Best wishes 
 
 
 
KS1 Team 
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